
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Summer 1 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

   

In chillingham this half term we have been 

developing our independent living skills 

through activities like toast making and 

setting the table for lunch. We have been 

using visual aids to help us become more 

independent. Within these activities we 

have been using our communication skills 

to request, one-to-one correspondence to 

collect what we need and living skills such 

as spreading, cutting and learning about 

danger with items being hot. 

 

We have also started becoming more 

independent within our Maths and English 

activities now and spending some time 

working by ourselves. In English we have 

been exploring the Hungry Caterpillar 

through storytelling, interactive activities on 

the whiteboard, art and communication 

lessons. We have also used the Hungry 

Caterpillar to learn about the days of the 

week and numbers to five for some of us.  

 

DEAR Time takes place on a Thursday at 

11.45. We Drop Everything And Read at 

this time. 

  

   
 

       
    

      
   
 
   

Dates to remember: 

 

Last day of this term is Friday 25th May. 

Start of next term is Monday 4th June.  

  


